
ND.C. 10/17, dt. 21.03.17 

To 

All Priests  

Diocese of Neyyattinkara       21.03.2017 

 

 

Dear Rev. Monsignors & Fathers, 

 By this letter, I inform you the following matter: 

1. The Bishop’s Office will function in the new Bisho’s House from Saturday, 25 

March 2017. Hence all curia business will be transacted in the new Bishop’s House. 

Kindly announce this matter to the parishioners in the church on Sunday, 26.03.2017. 

2. Very Rev. Fr. Sabu Varghese is appointed as the Finance Officer of the Diocese 

with effect from 20 March 2017. I exhort you to co-operate with him to discharge the 

duties of his Office. 

 

Yours fraternally  

 

† Vincent Samuel  

Bishop of Neyyattinkara 

 

 


